
 
 
 

 
 

 

This year we will be supporting Children in Need by joining with millions of others in wearing 
“Pyjamas for Pudsey” on Friday 17th November.  The children can wear pyjamas for a suggested 
donation of £1.00.   
 
We will also be asking you to send in any loose change/coins as each class will have a Pudsey-
vs-Blush contest, children can choose which pot to fill in class.  The children will use weighing 
scales to determine which character has proved most popular.   
 

 
In the lead up to Children in Need we will be selling Pudsey wristbands, pens and pin badges for 
£1.00 each.  We will have some Pudsey ears for £2.50.  These will go on sale from Monday 13th 

November.  Unfortunately, we will only have enough for one item per child.  Can you make sure 
children bring the money in an envelope clearly marked with Pudsey Merchandise and the 
correct money? 


